The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p,m, June 18 2019

Members present were: Robert Rotty, Janet Bremer, Karen Bremer, Larry Neuman, and Judy
Krupich .The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

A motion was made by L.Neuman to accept the minutes as read. Seconded by K.Bremer. All
ayes. A motion was made by K.Bremer to accept the treasurer’s report subject to audit.
Seconded by L.Neuman. All ayes.

Planning Commission minutes;
No news regarding the Trumble property.

A Dakota County Deputy was present noting there have been numerous car accidents sround
the County. Also, many coyote have been spotted. Garbage dumping is still a problem for us
and for other Townships also.

R,Rotty has noted the Kane property has been cleaned from the barrels on his propery.
K.Bremer has issued some burning permits.

L. Neuman spoke about the fire contract and protection. The combined cost for all of the
townships was 2018 $500,000. 2019 will be 510,000, 2020 will be 520,000. These are projected
costs at this time.

Janet Bremer said all Township elected officials should type job descriptions for themselves so if
they are absent from their jobs, their substitutes can better follow along. The board will decide
on a lump sum pay for the deputy clerk and deputy treasurer.

A motion was made by K. Bremer to pay bills. Seconded by L. Neuman.

A motion was made by L. Neuman to adjourn at 8:50 p.m. Seconded by K. Bremer.

Respectfully Submitted,

Judith Krupich

Nininger Township Clerk



